7 July 2020

Mr Hassan Abdul Rahman Al Serkal
Executive Vice President &

Chief Operations Officer

Dubai Financial Market

Dubai, United Arab Emirates

Dear Sir,

Subject: Resignation of Managing Director

We would like to inform you that Mr Arif Alharmi Albastaki
has submitted his resignation from the membership of
the Board of Directors of the Company in compliance
with the Finance Companies Regulation issued by the
Central Bank which states that all the members of the

Board of Directors must be non-executives.
We will notify the Market as soon as the Board of
Directors appoints new member to succeed Mr Arif

Alharmi Albastaki.

Kind Regards,

Lama Takieddin
Company Secretary

Cc: M/S Securities & Commodities Authority
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